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Humor. If anything strange-but-true, weird, 
funny or bizarre has ever happened to you 
while you were on duty, and you would like 
to be included in this book, please send a 
brief summary of the incident to:

(227/599), Spring Breakup (227/1994) or 
One Last Look (227/1995) — created 
specifically for "F" Division by Mr. Glen 
Scrimshaw of Duck Lake, are asked to con­
tact:

RCMP Veterans who have served in war 
zones such as Bosnia, Angola, Haiti and are

contact their family doctor and seek guid­
ance. The stress from such service could 
produce symptoms and conditions similar 
to the “Gulf War Syndrome.” Further infor­
mation is available at Internet site 
http://www.dtic.mik/gulfink or by con­
tacting:

GULF WAR SYNDROME? The national 
Defence Medical Centre in Ottawa is carry­
ing out a study of all complaints and would 
like to hear from any veterans who feel that 
their condition is related to the Gulf War 
service. They will cover the costs associat­
ed with getting these individuals to Ottawa, 
for thorough testing and consultation on 
their medical condition.WANTED: FUNNY POLICE STORIES! Oliver

Gaspirtz, the well-known cartoonist spe­
cializing in law enforcement humour and 
police cartoons, is currently working on his

LIMITED EDITION PRINTS FOR SALE
Anyone interested in purchasing matched
numbered prints

ERRATA (SPRING 1997) Under 
“Promotions” on p. 86, we indicated that 
B.A. Busson was promoted from the rank 
of staff sergeant to superintendent; rather, 
she was promoted from the rank of 
inspector to superintendent. The aircraft 
appearing on pp. 39-40 were incorrectly 
identified: the Otter and Twin Otter were 
accidentally reversed. As well, the photo­
graph which appeared on p. 11 was acci­
dentally flopped; thus the three retired 
members were identified in reverse order. 
We apologize for any inconvenience or 
embarrassment these errors may have 
caused. — Ed.

ter position to respond quite quickly to any VETS NET A free listing of names and 
situation which might emerge in the future. Internet addresses of more than 100 RCMP 
Anyone interested in putting their name Veterans is available by contacting Jim 
forward, is encouraged to submit a short Forsyth at jim.forsyth@bc.sympatico.ca. 
curriculum vitae, setting out their expertise If you would like to include your name to 
or specialty, including language capabili- this system, please contact Jim on the 
ties, to: Internet.

latest book entitled, A Treasury of Police suffering from stress or other illness should


